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Last name: Simmons

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: 

To whom it may concern

 

I support the proposed development of the historical Stibnite mining area as proposed by Perpetua.   I was

impressed with the detailed development planned and presented for public review in December.

 

Mining the wanted minerals and reclamation of historic mine sites is our preference as a citizen and Idaho

resident.  Thank you.

 

Frances and Ernest Simmons.

 

Sent from my iPad

 


